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      E. W. Gross, Treas.
 A. M. Pulsifer, Treas.   office of    William Hayes, Agent
                          
                      Barker Mill.
                         Auburn, Me.,  Dec  30th  1902

Dear brother :
            Was glad to hear from you yesterday and
will reply hastily as I am driven to the limit
just now. I know James R. well and have
always found him all right in every way as
regards habits etc.  As to his ability I cannot
tell you much but he has been a section
hand for many years and in making a
few inquiries I have heard nothing but
favorable words from those with whom he
has worked.   I should think he would be
a good man in his hire        We are all well
& happy: had a very pleasant Christmas.
  Mother and family were over to our house to
dinner & Ida had just come over to spend
the evening when the fire “came off”  While
Henry was on a car on the way over.  I have
not seen Henry since but understand indirectly
that the business will continue somewhere about
here    “Funeral business” is good !  Our quartette had
three in two days last week  ((2 per)  Our six mos



closes next Sat night.   “Nuff said!
         Hope to see you before winter is over.
         I was in Portland last Sunday eve at the
Messiah performance.  came in the electrics 
from
Lewiston    48 miles!        Love to all
                                                       Allie 


